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COPY,
Tlopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3.
21st August, 1934,

Dear 8ir, A

With reference to the classification in the
Society's Register Book of the 8,8. "BAIKAL", I beg to
remind you that this vessel became due so long ago as
January last for the Annual Boiler Survey prescribed by
the Society's Rules, and thet enquiries addressed to the
Sovtorgflot on the 28th May and 9th July have failed to
elicit a reply.

In the circumstances I shall be obliged if you
will be good enough to let me know as soon as possible, for
the information of the Committee, what definite arrangements
hrve bee. made with & view to the above inspection being
carried out.

I take this opportunity teo point out that the
vessel will become due at the end of the present month for
survey of the Screwshaft.

I am, Dear 8ir,

Yours faithfully,

J.Jurgis, Esq., Clerk to the

Technical Mansger, Classification Committee.
Messrs. Sovtorgflot, ; p OV( ’g )Eafng
Petrovka 3, y 2 1LY

MOscow, U.8.8.R.
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